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Film and television industry inquiry to hear from other 
regions  

 
 

The House of Representatives Standing Committee on Communications and the Arts will conduct a 
public hearing in Canberra this week that includes businesses and producers from outside of the 
eastern states. 
 
The Chair of the committee, Mr Luke Howarth MP, stated that ‘it is important to hear the views of 
people in the film and television industry from different regions.’ 
 
‘The Committee looks forward to discussing the challenges and opportunities facing this industry 
in different parts of the country’, added Mr Howarth. 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING DETAILS 
 

PUBLIC HEARING CANBERRA 
Wednesday, 16 August 2017 
Committee Room 1R3 
Parliament House  
Canberra 
 
[AEST] 
11.30am       Media Resource Centre/Wide Angle Tasmania [by videoconference] 
12.00pm       Independent Screen Producers of Western Australia 
12.30pm       FG Film Productions [by teleconference] 
1.00pm         Australian Council on Children and the Media [by videoconference] 
1.30pm        Finish 
 
For media comment, please contact the Committee Chair, Mr Luke Howarth MP 
Electorate Office Media Officer, Kristen Smith: Phone 0421 105 795 
 
For background information, please contact the committee secretariat:  
Phone: (02) 6277 4386      Email: communications.reps@aph.gov.au      Website: www.aph.gov.au/FilmTV 
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